
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

FOR THE PROGRAM YEAR 2024 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

ANALYSIS OF FAIR HOUSING  

IN THE CITY OF LAPORTE 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED AGENCIES, GROUPS, AND RESIDENTS: 

 

The City of LaPorte is soliciting community input for a pending 

Analysis of Fair Housing Choice for the City of LaPorte. As a part of this 

analysis, the Office of Community Development and Planning is conducting 

a public meeting to identify fair housing issues, impediments to housing 

choice and availability of affordable housing in the City of LaPorte. The 

meeting will be held at the City Hall on Thursday, May 9, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. 

local time  at the Council Chambers, First Floor, City Hall, 801 Michigan 

Ave., LaPorte, IN, 46350. All residents interested agencies and 

organizations are invited to participate in this Meeting.  

 

The City of La Porte intends to use the collected information to 

formulate recommendations to expand fair housing and eliminate 

impediments that may exist in the City.  

 

For further information, please contact Mary Ann Richards, City of 

LaPorte, Department of Development and Planning, 801 Michigan Ave., 

LaPorte, IN 46350, marichards@cityoflaportein.gov, 219-362-8260. 

 

If residents or community members are unable to attend the public 

hearing, written comments will be accepted through June 10, 2024, at the 

following address: 

 

City of La Porte 

ATTN:  Mary Ann Richards 

Department of Community Development and Planning 

801 Michigan Avenue 

La Porte, IN  46350 

E-mail:  marichards@cityoflaportein.gov 

 

The City of LaPorte prohibits any discrimination based on any 

individual’s physical ability. Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation 

for this meeting, as provided by law, should contact the Department of 

Development and Planning Office at 219-362-8260. 
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